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Cowley Classic 

On Sunday 25th of October 
Harry, Kathleen, Shirley and 
Steve went for a drive to the 
“Cowley  Classic Car Show“.  We 
met up at the Freshbrook 
Centre for 10.00am and 
travelled towards Notcutts 
Garden Centre in Oxfordshire.   

We booked ourselves in and got 
our directions, we then headed 
out for our 30 mile drive, the 
weather being dry and sunny. 
We then drove towards  R.A.F 
Benson, then on to Chalgrove and 
through some picturesque little villages in South Oxford. We then headed back to 
Notcutts Garden Centre to complete our drive and have a cuppa and a chat.  

There were a lot of different classic cars.  Unfortunately the weather changed 
quickly to pouring rain, which curtailed the day. The trip back to Swindon along the 
A420 was through some more heavy rain showers, with Steve losing the passenger 
window wiper, which is in hand to repair. We got home safe and well, and we did all 
enjoy our day. 

Harry, Kathleen, Shirley and Steve


